



North Yorkshire and York Care Provider Olympics 2025 Bulletin

1ST SEPTEMBER 2025

And that's a wrap for 2025!!!

The 2025 Olympics competition has been incredible!

Congratulations to everyone who took part, whether you enjoyed the medal events, weekly events or held your own version of a sports day, you have all done amazingly and thank you for promoting healthy living and activity to those in your care.

The closing ceremony will be held on Friday 26th September via MS Teams. An invitation will be sent to everyone who entered the competition. If you would like an invitation please email the Nursing Team to be added to the Teams invitation.

The scores are being calculated and winners will be announced soon.

Wishing you all the very best of luck, who will be our 2025 winners?!



Older Adults Category





































Younger Adults & LD Category



















